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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

Dear Senator DeMaso:

Thank you very much for your thoughts on the
need to preserve "work incentives™ in the
nation's welfare system. You have touched on
a major factor which can inhibit the
successful employment of public assistance
recipients.

The nation's two major cash assistance
programs, state-administered Aid to Families -
with Dependent Children (AFDC) and Federally- -
administered Supplemental Security Income
(ssI), incorporate the kind of benefit
reduction system you mention. The real
problem, of course, occurs because sO many
welfare recipients receive benefitS'from
several programs. So, as a person's income
increases, he may lose partlal benefits from
two or more programs (e.g. cash assistance,
food stamps, Medicaid, hou51ng subsidies, etc.)
-- the combined effect of which may be benefit
reductions worth nearly as much as (or even
more than) the earnings.

This is one of the major problems my Domestic
Council is currently wrestling with in its
study to determine means for making the
nation's welfare system more rational and
equitable. I have forwarded your letter to
them for use during their deliberations.

I very much appreciate your thoughts and ideas
on the subject.

Sincerely,

Honorable Harry A. DeMaso
State Senator

P.0. Box 240

Lansing, Michigan 48902




THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

May 31, 1976

ADMINISTRATIVELY CONFIDENTIAL

MEMORANDUM FOR: JIM CANNON
FROM: JIM CONNOR}& 4
The attached letter was returned in the President's outbox with
the following notation addressed to you:
"My brother, Tom Ford, formerly a State
Representative for ten years, sent me this

from a friend of his in Michigan Senate.

Will respond. "

Please follow-up with appropriate action.

cc: Dick Cheney

Attachment:
Letter from Harry A. DeMason
State Senator - 20th District - Lansing, Michigan



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

June 1, 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR: JIM CANNON
FROM: ALLEN MOOM
SUBJECT: Presidential Response to Letter

on Welfare Reform From Michigan
State Senator Harry DeMaso

The attached is a response to a letter forwarded to
the President by his brother Tom. The letter deals
with the issue of preserving "work incentives" in
the welfare system as if no one had ever thought
about it before. The Senator apparently has little
understanding either of the degree of complexity of
the issue or of the extent to which it has been
analyzed and written about.

Attachments






























































